
 

 

 
 

Press release for Polish Folklore Dance Event: Saturday, 19th May 2018 
 
The Norfolk Polish Heritage Group (NPHG) has a great event lined-up in May when they host 
a performance by Wiwat! Cambridge of Polish traditional dances. It’s the first time that such 
a programme of dynamic dancing and authentic costumes will have been seen in Norwich 
and will it have real appeal for children, adults and families. 
 
One of the NPHG’s objectives is to encourage community involvement with the story of 
immigrant Polish communities in Norfolk and to strengthen the bonds between the people 
of Norfolk and the Polish diaspora. This event will introduce the audience to Poland’s rich 
and colourful culture. 
 
Wiwat! Cambridge (Viva Cambridge) recently appeared on stage at the 10th Polish Folklore 
Spectacular in Leicester and its members include first, second and third generation Poles. 
“We are delighted and very fortunate to have such a talented group of performers coming 
to Norwich” says Adrian Żółkowski-O’dell, Chair of the NPHG who is a second-generation 
Pole himself. 
 
The Polish Folklore Dance event will take place at the Willow Centre, Cringleford, Norwich 
on Saturday, 19th May 2018 from 18.00 – 20.30.  Refreshments will also be served including 
delicious home-made Polish cakes. 
 
Bookings should be made in advance at http://norfolkpolishheritagegroup.org/News-and-
Events.php, by telephone at 01362 637033 or adrian.odell@norfolkpolishheritagegroup.org 
 
Adrian O’dell 
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